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Dec 29, 2023

To whom it may concern,

This is to certify that a medical editor who is an English native speaker
associated with our company, Quicklyden Co., Ltd., has edited the
manuscript entitled “Association between triglyceride-glucose index and
colorectal polyps: a retrospective cross-sectional study”

The medical editor who edited the manuscript has been being a
professional editor and writer for several years and is a member of

American Medical Writers Association.

This paper has been sent back to author on Dec 29, 2023 .
If there is any change on the manuscript by the author after the above

mentioned data, this certificate is invalid.

Cordially,
Quicklyden Co., Ltd.
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